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From: Alan Hatch <Alan.Hatch@santaana-nsn.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 1:10 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Cc: Veronique Richardson; governors
Subject: Comments on the Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance
Attachments: Santa Ana letter regarding Sandoval County Oil and Gas.pdf

Please find attached a letter from the Pueblo of Santa Ana regarding Proposed Oil and Gas Ordinance No. 11‐16‐17.9. 

Alan M. Hatch
Director, Department of Natural Resources 
Pueblo of Santa Ana  
2 Dove Rd. 
Santa Ana Pueblo, NM 87004 
Office: 505.771.6771 
Mobile: 505.401.4248 
Fax: 505.771.6571 
http://www.facebook.com/SantaAnaDNR 
Email: alan.hatch@santaana-nsn.gov 

Pueblo of Santa Ana Confidentiality Notice: This communication and any files attached may contain confidential or 
privileged information. If this email message concerns legal matters, this communication and any attachments are 
attorney client privileged and confidential and are intended only for the use of the individual(s) or entity to which the 
message is addressed. If this email message and/or its attachments contains information about Santa Ana Pueblo or its 
subdivisions that is not generally available to the public, it is confidential, and intended only for the use of the individual(s) 
or entity to which the message is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, reading, disclosure, distribution, 
copying or the taking of any action in reliance upon this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e mail or forward this email to 
postmaster@santaana-nsn.gov and destroy the original communication, including any attachments. 
Thank you. 






